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     1 FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76," page 694. 

TO: O. B. Gunn 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

 TELEGRAM 

 Hannibal, October 1, 1875 

O. B. Gunn 

Chief Engineer, Atchison 

 

 I saw Mr. Stone last week who stated the substance of his correspondence with you, and same was very 

satisfactory.  I will be with you next week to take up and settle the transfer question. 

   R. S. Stevens 

   General Manager 

 

 


